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Learning
is fun

at
Manning 
Gardens.



Term 1 Special Events
by Paul Sortwell, our School Principal.

.We are certainly back in the swing of

things. Classes are going out of the school

for sport and excursions, our K-6

assemblies have started and there is

quality teaching and learning occurring

in our classrooms.

Some upcoming events:

NAPLAN starts soon for Years 3 and 5.

Our school cross country is on Friday 10

March. 

I would like to invite everyone to our

next K-6 school assembly this Friday.

Principal's Report

Stay Strong!



We
make

learning
fun!



Our Fantastic Preschool!
by Ms Patrice, our Preschool teacher.

Our preschool is for four year olds.

Generally most children have one year at

our preschool before they start

Kindergarten and big school.

We offer first class facilities and a great

team of people to work with your child.

We think our preschool is the best!

Manning Gardens Public School - Barray Yurrung Preschool



Our students
come first in
everything

we do at
our school.



Attendance Matters
by Paul Sortwell

Students at school everyday.

All absences explained by parents.

The message is simply ... we need all

student absences explained. 

If your child is away from school, please

let us know. 

It is a Department of Education

requirement that parents and caregivers

explain student absences.

We have two mottos for attendance:

1.

2.

Just give us a call and let us know why

your child is away from school. Tell a

staff member or email the school.

Daily attendance is crucial for strong and

effective learning and for children to

achieve a sound education. If your

children are not sick, they should be at

school. We want every student, every

child to be at school every day. 

If your child is sick, please keep them at

home and seek medical advice as

required.

Parents, please explain all absences from

school. Call 6552-6333 and let us know

why your child was away.

Strong home, school and community

partnerships enhance your child's

education.

Make It Count
by Paul Sortwell

Reminders and Updates

Attendance Hotline 0472844135



MANNING GARDENS PS

TOGETHER WE GROW

Quality Teaching
Quality Learning



Our students
are known,

valued
and cared for

at MGPS!



learning
through

play
is great!
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